
     

 

January 12, 2018               

For Immediate Release 

 

Nunatsiavut Elections Office opens 
 
The office of the Nunatsiavut Elections Officer (NEO) has officially opened to begin 

preparations for the May 1, 2018 general elections for Ordinary members to the 

Nunatsiavut Assembly. 

 

The office is currently reviewing the voters roll. Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land 

Claims Agreement who have changed addresses in recent years are encouraged to contact 

the NEO office to provide updated mailing information. 

 

The office is located at 14 Corte Real Road, Happy Valley-Goose Bay, NL. The NEO, 

Nannette Blake, and Assistant NEO, Marjorie Goudie, can be reached at (709) 896-5222. 

Inquiries can also be made by e-mailing nannette.blake@nunatsiavut.com. 
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